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The Delaware River and its watershed shed are a treasured natural resource in the Northeast.
Opening up more fracking within the watershed could have long term negative effects, that will not
only affect the health of the river and its watershed, but the tourism industry that revolves around it.
Please do not allow further fracking within the watershed.
 


